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Question 

 

 

“Will the Minister advise whether there are any plans to establish and administer a Vaccine Damage 

Payment scheme in Jersey; and if not, why not?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

On 13 May 2024, the national Vaccine Damage Payment Scheme (VDPS) became open to applications 

from those who received eligible vaccinations in Jersey on or after 1 December 2020. This offers the 

opportunity for islanders, who believe they were adversely affected by their vaccinations, to have their 

damage assessed against the same criteria as other applicants from the British Isles, and, if successful, 

receive an assistance payment from the Government of Jersey.    

 

Further information about the VDP scheme can be found on the government webpage: Vaccine Damage 

Payment Scheme (gov.je). 

 

 

https://www.gov.je/benefits/sicknessinjury/pages/vaccinedamagepayment.aspx
https://www.gov.je/benefits/sicknessinjury/pages/vaccinedamagepayment.aspx

